
                          

 

 
 

12 May 2010 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been informed by the manufacturer OKO there will be a change to the ink colour used on the following 
Relays, the colour will change from yellow to white.  
 
K1BE03 K1BE03H K1C03  K1C03H 47W/5  47W/5H 
K1BE05 K1BE05H  K1C05  K1C05H 47W/9  47W/9H 
K1BE06 K1BE06H K1C06  K1C06H 47W/6  47W/6H 
K1BE09 K1BE09H  K1C09  K1C09H 47W/7  47W/7H 
K1BE12 K1BE12H  K1C12  K1C12H 47W/8  47W/8H 
K1BE24 K1BE24H  K1C24   K1C24H 
 
This change is being made to improve efficiency in the automatic printing step of the manufacturing process. Form, 
fit, function and safety approvals of the Relays will not be affected by this change. From 1.6.10 this change will take 
effect on deliveries from OKO to Anglia. Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it 
may take some time for this change to filter through to customer deliveries of the above part numbers.  
 
Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation to prevent any issues in 
the supply chain of the above products. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Anglia 
 


